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When people drop out of the Writing Updates newsletter, (and
take the time to tell me why), it’s almost always because I'm
sending more newsletters than they can read.

As you can see from my 400+ emails post the other day, I DO
understand the problem, and I don’t want to contribute to
someone else feeling as flattened by relevant e-mails as I do.

So here’s a poll. Please let me know how often you could get
and actually read and use the Writing Updates newsletter.

You should be able to see the results this time, so you’ll
know how it’s going.

Thank you for taking the time to consider this and vote on it.
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